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Dear Parent/Carer/Student,  

  

On Thursday 16th March the school will be closed to all students except those in Year 13.  It is expected that all 
Year 13 students attend on Thursday and they should go to their timetabled classroom for each of their lessons 
on that day.  If their teacher is in school, the lesson will be delivered as normal; if their teacher is not in school, 
they may stay in the room for independent work or make use of one of the sixth form study areas.   

Students should sign in and out at reception.  Please note that there will be no canteen facilities available on 
Thursday.   

All good wishes,  

  

Ms A Fearon 

Headteacher  
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